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Ref: Project AC103 
 

Dear Resident 

Wharncliffe Gardens repairs and decorations (project AC103) 

United Living is working in partnership with Westminster Council to deliver the planned major 
works at Wharncliffe Gardens. 

Before any of the work begins, United Living need access to your home to carry out a pre-
start survey of the kitchen window. In order to minimise disruption, we would like to carry out 
all the required surveys to your building on the same day.   

United Living are planning to carry out the surveys on Monday 13 and Tuesday 14 
December between 9am and 4pm. The surveys should take no longer than 10 minutes. The 
surveyor will need access to the area around the kitchen window. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to 
contact me on 0800 358 3783 or housing.enquiries@westminster.gov.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Marie Baker 
Communications Co-ordinator 
Property Services Communications team 
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